

Venus Aerospace, Corps. 12577 Blume Ave Houston, Texas 77034 USA

December 5, 2023

The Honorable Frank Lucas Chairman House Committee on Science, Space, and Tech 2405 Rayburn House Office Building Washington, DC 20515

The Honorable Brian Babin Chairman, Subcommittee on Space and Aeronautics House Committee on Science, Space, and Tech 2236 Rayburn House Office Building Washington, DC 20515

Dear Chairman Lucas and Chairman Babin:

As CEO of Venus Aerospace, an aerospace company headquartered in the 36th Congressional District of Texas, I am writing to support H.R. 6131, the Commercial Space Act of 2023. This thoughtful legislation will strengthen the United States' leadership in the global space economy.

Venus Aerospace is a startup aerospace company focused on engineering the future of hypersonic flight. We currently employ 46 engineers and technicians in Texas and 26 remote workers who are driven by the mission of making fast, safe, and secure global transport possible.

On behalf of Venus Aerospace, I applaud your steadfast leadership that recognizes the strategic importance of space for America's continued prosperity. We stand ready to support these efforts however we can. Please do not hesitate to call upon our expertise, if helpful, as this legislation advances.

Sincerely.

The Days
Sarah Duggleby

CEO and Co-Founder

Email: sassie@venusaero.com

Phone: 832-510-3620